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It	is	clear	that	long-standing	issues	of	racial	inequality	within	our	society	must	be	addressed.	While
the	acknowledgement	of	this	deep	rooted	problem	and	observance	of	Juneteenth	are	important,	we
also	believe	that	action	is	needed.	That	is	why	Kelley	Drye	is	joining	more	than	120	other	firms	in
establishing	the	Law	Firm	Antiracism	Alliance	(LFAA).	As	a	member	of	this	alliance,	we	will	dedicate
substantial	pro	bono	resources	to	address	systemic	racism	in	a	long-term,	and	collaborative	way,
and	will	consider	what	we	can	do	within	Kelley	Drye	to	build	a	stronger	and	more	inclusive
community.

Click	here	to	view	American	Lawyer	article	on	the	alliance	formation.	Subscription	may	be	required.
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